
                                                                                                                                     
Ref. : GR/ADV/2016-2017/GHH/01                                                                      Dated : 29.07.16 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Greetings from Gateway Rail. 
 
This is to inform you that road transport movement to and fro our ICD – Garhi Harsaru is adversely 
effected on account of heavy traffic jam in Gurgaon due to heavy rainfall in DEL/NCR. Please find 
attached news detailing the effects in and around Gurgaon city.  
 
Hence, there may be delays in delivery of empty containers for export stuffing as well as Import 
containers. We request you to plan your container movements accordingly.  
 
We will try to give service wherever feasible by closely monitoring the situation.  Anticipating your 
kind co-operation and understanding in this regard.  
 
Best Regards, 
Customer Service Desk 
Gateway Rail 
 


